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Subject: Draft Letter

From: patsy yull (patsyyull1@hotmail.com)

To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Tuesday, 9 December 2014, 22:01

Hi Simon,

Hope all is well, yesterday at our meeting you said you had a draft letter for Kempe Hall for when the company
was closed down and all the assets went over to the hall.

Could you please send me a copy. or bring 1 tomorrow if your coming to the hall. Also what was it that you
wanted me to do for you?.

Kind regards

Patsy
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